
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS IN 
 

AIR CANADA MAINTENANCE & TECHNICAL SERVICES 
 

JOINT TRAINING & LICENSING COMMITTEE APPOINTMENT 
    

 
Dear Members, 
 
The IAMAW District 140 is looking to recommence the Joint Training and Licensing 
Committee as described in Article 4.06 of the current Air Canada Collective Agreement 
in effect until April 2026.  
 
“The purpose of this Joint Committee is to discuss and resolve issues, thereby 
enhancing the overall effectiveness and quality of technical training in Technical 
Services.” 
  
We are seeking one (1) representative from each region West, Central and 
East/Atlantic for a total of three (3) to form this Committee.   
 
If you are in Maintenance or Technical Services, and are interested in applying for this 
position, please send an email of interest to the President and Directing General 
Chairperson, Dave Flowers at dflowers@iam140.ca by Friday, Decembers 30th, 2022. 
 
 
In solidarity, 
 

       
Dave Flowers 
President & Directing  
General Chairperson 
Transportation District 140 
IAMAW 
 
 

DF/mdr  
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